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Commodore’s Comments 
 
HYC Members and Friends— 
Is it hot enough yet? Just a few quick words this month--- Thanks to all for sharing with us at the "Non-Event". 
On behalf of Liz and myself, both a year older, we appreciate spending time with all of you, and it made for a 
very special day.  
The next meeting is on August 6th, at the Capri--remember the price is now $22.00. I look forward 
to seeing all of you there.                       

                                                 
Commodore Dave 

 
Editor’s Notes 

 
This will be a very slim Newsletter.  Since there was no meeting or event during July, we do not have a 
Treasurer’s report or meeting minutes or event photos. 
 
A special thanks to Commodore Dave for inviting the Club to his “non-event” BBQ.  It was certainly nice of 
him and Anna to invite us all to their home and I’m sure that everyone had a great time. 
 
Bill Zinn, Editor, sunbil@bellsouth.net 
 
 
 

Meeting Reminer 
 

Our next monthly meeting will be on August 6th at the Capri restaurant 
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Next Event 
 
 

Breakfast by the Bay 
at 

 

La Playa Grill 
at 

Homestead Bayfront Park 
 

August 18th  09:30-11:00 AM 
 

Endless Buffet: eggs, bacon, omelets, breakfast burritos, and more 
Bloody Marys and Mimosas  will be provided 

 
Members $5.00   Guests $10.00 

 
Contact Bill or Sandy at 305-247-8782 or sunbil@bellsouth.net, NLT Aug 16th  


